A Meeting for Research Collaboration with MUSC

March 15, 2021

On Monday, March 15, 2021, MUPY’s administrative staff led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the
Dean, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Assistant Dean for Research and Innovation, along
with MUPY’s faculty members visited Mahidol University’s Faculty of Science (MUSC) to attend the
meeting focusing on research collaboration in the field of Drug Discovery under the project
"Reinventing University: Drug Discovery’. They received a warm welcome from Assoc. Prof.Palangpon
Kongsaeree, MUSC’s Dean, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Rutaiwan Tohtong, Deputy Dean for Research and
International Relations. They also had a chance to discuss a future research project between two
Mahidol University’s faculties.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2890



